A MESSAGE FROM THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS WISCONSIN TURFGRASS ASSOCIATION

Dear Golf Turf Professional.

We would like to invite you to become a member of the Wisconsin Turfgrass Association. The Association was formed to encourage turfgrass research as it relates to Wisconsin growing conditions, to support turf education and instruction, and to generally promote the turfgrass industry in Wisconsin.

We have been successful in achieving those goals through sponsorship of educational meetings and a field day, by financial grants of specific turfgrass research projects and by publication of the WISCONSIN TURFGRASS NEWS. But we have done no more than scratch the surface of the endless possibilities a group like the WTA has. Our potential is unlimited. But to move forward will require a broader base of support in the industry. We need the help of every golf course superintendent in Wisconsin.

An organizational membership is \$100 and an individual may become a member for \$25. A membership application blank has been included in this issue of the GRASSROOTS. Please fill it out and become an important part of this support group.

Thank you.

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION/DUES STATEMENT

Name:	
Address:	
	Zip
Firm Name:	Phone
Type of Membership:	Organizational \$100 (Industry, Sod Grower, Golf Course, Landscaper, etc.) Individual \$25 Additional Contribution

Mail application and check to: Wisconsin Turfgrass Association, 500 Kensington Dr., Madison, WI 53704

Please make check payable to: Wisconsin Turigrass Association

The Wisconsin Turfgrass Association is a non-profit foundation dedicated to supporting turfgrass research in Wisconsin and the promotion of the turfgrass industry in general. Your support and involvement would be most helpful and greatly appreciated.